
      Eastern Area Dispatch Working Team 

Date:      January 27, 2022 

To:          All Interested Applicants 

From:     Eastern Area Dispatch Working Team 

Subject: 2022 Eastern Area Interagency Dispatch Team Application Announcement    

Application Period:  February 1, 2022 – March 6, 2022 

The Eastern Area Dispatch Working Team is pleased to announce that applications 

are currently being accepted for the 2022 Eastern Area (EA) Interagency Dispatch 

Team.  All applicants must apply thru the link provided below: 

2022 Eastern Area Dispatch Team Application 

The form will allow you to apply for the team electronically.  In addition to your 

application, you must submit your current master record.  Master records must be 

submitted to wieacc@usda.gov.  Applications will not be considered complete 

without a master record.  For each position you wish to apply for on the team, you 

will need to submit a new application thru the link.  Only one master record is 

needed per applicant when applying for multiple positions. 

The EA Interagency Dispatch Team was established to provide a highly skilled 

group of dispatch personnel to support wildland fire and all-hazard incident 

management efforts.  The Team has been an excellent representation of the Eastern 

Area Dispatch community and our commitment to supporting incident management 

throughout the country. 

Team members will serve for a one-year term after which time they will need to 

reapply if interested in serving on the 2023 Team.  Applications will be accepted 

from all qualified and eligible applicants from the Eastern Area and Nationally.  

Eastern Area personnel will receive priority consideration for positions. 

Interested qualified and trainee dispatchers are encouraged to apply for the 

following positions: 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fg%2FeDDd0s5dfy&data=04%7C01%7C%7C8d7c7427c77641df298008d9e1d5d857%7Ced5b36e701ee4ebc867ee03cfa0d4697%7C0%7C0%7C637789130837245867%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=VkRlb0FEo3d8oDLadf7J4mMTKyz31s05OjJ7OtYUSh8%3D&reserved=0
mailto:wieacc@usda.gov


  EDSP (Team Leader) 

  EDSP (Deputy Team leader) 

  EDSD  

 EDRC  

 

If you have any questions regarding the 2022 EA Interagency Dispatch Team please 

contact Jennifer Parrish, Eastern Area Coordination Center, at 414-944-3811 or 

jennifer.parrish@usda.gov. 

Thank you for your interest and we look forward to working with you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Glenn Palmgren 

Chair, Eastern Area Dispatch Working Team 

 

 

mailto:jennifer.parrish@usda.gov

		2022-01-27T17:36:31-0500
	Glenn R. Palmgren




